
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS 

NURSERY NEWSLETTER - MARCH 2023 

 

Dinner Money Reminder 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying 

for the term, please bring in the correct amount of money on the first day your child is in 

Nursery.  If parents choose to pay weekly, dinner money needs to be paid on the first day 

your child is in.    Please make sure you put the correct amount of money in a securely 

sealed named money bag or envelope.  Thank you.  

 

Dinner money for half term is from Tuesday 18/04/23 – 26/05/23 which totals to 5 weeks 

and 2 days for full time 30 hour children.   

If your child is in full time the total for the half term is £64.80 

Days  Cost  Weeks Total 

1  £2.40  x 6  £14.40 

2  £4.80  x 6  £28.80 

3  £7.20  x 6  £43.20 

4  £9.60  x 6  £57.60 

5  £12.00 x 6  £72.00 

If paying by cheque please make cheques payable to North Lincolnshire Council.  
 

END OF TERM 

School Nursery will close at 3.00pm on Friday 31st March 2023 and will open on Tuesday 18th April 

to start the summer term.  

 

RETIREMENT 

We would like to inform you that Mrs Poma, who has been a long standing member of staff at 

Bushfield Infants, working as an Early Years Practitioner in our Nursery, will be retiring at Easter. 

She has been amazing and has touched the lives of many children over many years. I know you will 

join in me in thanking her for her kindness and dedication to her job and to now wish her Good luck 

as she retires. She will be sadly missed, but we wish her all the best for the future and hope she 

thoroughly enjoys her retirement.  

 

VACANCY FOR PARENT GOVERNOR 

We have a new vacancy for a Parent Governor position in our school, if you are interested please 

contact the office by Friday 28th April.  Thank you. 

 

COMIC RELIEF 

We would like to thank you for all your donations. Together you have raised £178 which has been 

sent to Comic Relief. 

 

SPARE CLOTHES 

We are very short on spare clothes in Nursery so please make sure your child has a change of 

clothes in school everyday.   

 

Donations of spare clothes are very welcome.  We are especially short of boys trousers and socks 

and girls pants, tights and socks. 

           Continued overleaf  

 

 



 

 

PARENT/CARER CONTACT DETAILS 

It is your responsibility to inform the office of any changes to addresses, telephone numbers and 

emergency contact’s so that we can hold up to date information of where we can contact you in case 

of an emergency. We no longer print out data collections sheets for you to update. Thank you. 

 

PARKING 

Please be respectful when parking outside resident’s properties and ensure that you don’t block 

driveways or within the no parking zone around school.  

 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 

Please make sure that all your child’s uniform is labelled clearly with their name in it, especially 

handwritten labels, because they can wash off over time. When returning back to school, please 

make sure your child brings a coat with them as it can still feel cool on the playground. 

 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

 

School will be closed on Monday 1st for May Bank holiday 

 

School will be closed on Monday 8th May for the Kings Coronation celebrations. 

 

Wednesday 26th April – Walk to the park with the children. 

 

School closes for May half term on Friday 26th May at 3.15pm and re-opens on Monday 5th 

June at 8.55am. 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish you an enjoyable Easter 

Break. 

 


